9th November 1988

To:

From: Gunter D. Baer

Please take note that it has been decided that the meeting of the
Committee for the study of economic and monetary union (Delors Committee)
will begin its meeting in December 1988 immediately after the meeting of
the EEC Governors on Tuesday morning. The meeting will be interrupted for

lunch and then continue in the afternoon until around 6.00 p.m.






